NOTICE TO BIDDERS

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Education of Leake County, Mississippi, will
receive written sealed bids until 9:00 A. M. on Thursday July 6, 2023, at the office of the
Superintendent of Education Carthage, Mississippi, for sale of the following to be used in
the operation of the schools during the 2023-2024 term:

Diesel for buses/Regular Unleaded Gasoline

Specifications may be obtained from the transportation director at the Leake County Bus
Terminal, Carthage, Mississippi, and telephone number (601) 267-5712.

Bidders are advised that prices bid must be firm prices for the period July 1, 2023 to
June 30, 2024.

The board reserves the right to reject any and all bids.

By order of the Board this the 15th day of June, 2023.

Dr. Earl Joe Nelson
Superintendent of Education

PUBLISHING DATES:

June 22, 2023
June 29, 2023



